
 

 

Summer A’ level and GCSE exams 

Please click here to read the letter sent home about exams this summer. 

 

National Apprenticeship Week 

During National Apprenticeship Week (7–11th February), we have tailored our Careers education to ensure 
that students are aware of apprenticeships as a potential option for their future. During form time this week, 
students have had sessions to educate them on what apprenticeships are, what types exist and where they 
can look to find them. 

To view all the Apprenticeship events that we have shared with students this week, click here. 

 

Lost property 

Please can we ask you to remind your son/daughter not to bring in expensive phones, jewellery, smart 
watches and AirPods, etc, into school. We cannot be held responsible for any lost items. Thank you for your 
support in this matter. 

 

South Africa Sports Tour – Final call for expression of interests 

In July 2023, our PE department is planning a sports tour to South Africa. The country was selected for the 

variety of sports that are easy to access, its culture and history, and the once-in-a-lifetime experiences that it 

has to offer. 

If you’d like to read more about this proposed trip, please click here. The deadline has been extended and 

anyone wishing to show an expression of interest is urged to contact Mr Hampton or Mr Pickles as soon as 

possible. 

 

Doughnut Day! 

Students can bring £1 in on Friday 18th February to buy a Krispy Kreme doughnut. The PTA will be selling the 
doughnuts at breaktime in the Atrium and English Yard to help raise funds for school. The Covid pandemic 
put a stop to the usual PTA fundraising events over the last couple of years so we hope parents will support 
this end-of-term treat for the students. 

 

Online school shop 

Parents may not be aware that our school shop is now online. Uniform can be ordered on a ‘click and collect’ 

basis by clicking here.  

 

Cashless catering 

Please remember to top up your child’s cashless catering account via Parent Pay to ensure your child is able 
to purchase food at break and during lunchtimes.  

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Exams-letter-Feb-22-1.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/National-Apprenticeship-Week-information-1.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/initial-letters.docx
https://shop.lymmhigh.org.uk/uniform-guidelines/


You can click here to view the lunch menu, which changes each day. The price list can be viewed here.  

 

Amazon Smile 

You can help us raise money for Lymm High’s PTA while online shopping at no extra cost to yourselves. All 
you need to do is sign up for the Amazon Smile Account by clicking here: smile.amazon.co.uk: You shop. 
Amazon gives. 

Any of your Amazon purchases will then benefit our school by giving us a little cash each time. Thank you for 
your support. 

 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to Ms Greenhalgh who was this week’s school lottery winner! You could be a winner too! If 
you have not signed up for our lottery yet, please head to our dedicated lottery website here. If you sign up 
this half-term you could win a Forest Holiday worth £500 in one of 11 locations throughout the UK.  

If you want to find out how the school lottery works, please click here. Tickets are only £1 each week and 
your support would be hugely appreciated. 

 

 

Year 9 Choices 

Please could parents encourage their son/daughter to select their choices online as soon as they have 
decided? The deadline is Friday 18th February. As soon as students have discussed their choices with a 
teacher, they should complete the online form. 

 

 

Year 11 Sixth Form Interviews 

We will be in touch shortly to arrange interviews for the Year 11 students who have applied to join our  

Sixth Form.  

Mrs Jennings  

 

 

Year 13 IAG Evening – Thursday 17th February 

Please join Mr Williams and Mrs Jennings at 7pm next Thursday to find out the best way to support your 
child during the final months of their studies. The Zoom link will follow. 

 

Year 12 Parents’ Evening 

Year 12 Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 3rd March. The booking system for appointments opens on Monday 
28th February. Please click here for details. 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/2020-2021-Lymm-Diner-Main-Menu-A4.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/2020-21-Lymm-Diner-Price-Lists.pdf
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=515801-0&ref_=smi_ext_ch_515801-0_cl&fbclid=IwAR2Uq0Fft0D1JtTdcxdQI0ycnuZ7ORfMP9yBAkdDQO7lK-8Yc-0BNfGfaWA
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=515801-0&ref_=smi_ext_ch_515801-0_cl&fbclid=IwAR2Uq0Fft0D1JtTdcxdQI0ycnuZ7ORfMP9yBAkdDQO7lK-8Yc-0BNfGfaWA
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lymm-high-school
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/how-it-works-printable.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Y12-Parents-Evening-Letter-2021.pdf

